
Too whom this may concern; 

 

I am writing to oppose the current application to build over 200 hundred residential units at 600 

Stonehaven Ave. 

 

This is far too much density for the location, which will cause traffic congestion on Stonehaven 

given the number of new residential units. 

The removal of green space from the community and wildlife for this project is will impact the 

character of Stonehaven. 

The loss of visual beauty like the sight of the pond to the planned removal of the many mature 

trees that will forever change the character of the community. 

There must be a better alternative that can keep many of the mature trees and views of the pond. 

I hope a better plan that will mutually benefit the community and developer can be achieved. 

 

--  

Joe Craparotta 

 

 




